
After four years of being a part of this community, we here at 1886, strongly feel that we have 
created a great spot for the people of Orange and the surrounding cities to come gather for 
delicious food and award winning craft beer. 
 
We are continuously trying to strengthen our business, our food, and our atmosphere in order 
to maintain and increase our business. In doing so, we hope to continue to be a thriving 
business in the city. 
 
We strongly believe that adding live music to our restaurant would enhance the total 
experience for our customers. We are not looking to become a music venue, but simply trying 
to add to the existing customer experience, while also being able to showcase local talent from 
the community. Our plan would be to have live music 1-2 days per week, for approximately two 
hour segments at a time, not to go past 9pm. We want to provide tasteful, family friendly, music 
that includes genres from country, folk, and reggae; all styles that we feel will add to the current 
atmosphere.  
 
We plan to have the musicians bring in their equipment through the back entrance of the 
restaurant, located off of N. Olive Street. They will set up inside the restaurant on the floor (NO 
STAGE) underneath the large round wall logo sign in the back of the restaurant. (See attached 
floor plan). The musicians will be cordoned off from tables, using floor standing retractable 
crowd control posts. The musicians will always be performing at an audible, yet enjoyable 
volume, which will be monitored by a sound level monitor device by our management. 
 
The goal isn’t to have the band as a focal point but more as a nice background sound coming 
from a small group of individuals who will be providing wonderful music, as patrons enjoy great 
food and drinks while having an audible conversation. 
 
 
 
Respectfully 
 
 
Mike Hernandez 


